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This section is to highlight recent additions (within the last six months) to the CHSP and HACC PYP website.
It is an opportunity to showcase your organisational activities and projects- as well as inform other 
Provider’s of the outcome of new initiatives.   Reviewed 10th June 2018
We would also appreciate your feedback as to the value of this website to you and your organisation. 
Please, also let us know of any faults or errors with the website to ensure we keep it both up to date and fully operational.  
Contact Project Consultant on 0418 309 849 or Kellie McMaster at Wimmera PCP on (03) 5362 1222

	Date added:
	24 April 2018

	What was added:
	Commonwealth Home Support Programme Manual 2018

	Where to find it:
	Click Here
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